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OBJECTION: 2023/4972/P - Ambassador's Theatre Tower Court - West Street
Dear Brendan,

The BCAAC response is somewhat late. This was an oversight & we apologise. The BCAAC wish to add to
the record that we have a strong OBJECTION to the plan's intention to attach festoon lighting to Tower
Court. The proposed attached eyelets will damage the original structure of the building. Also the planned
lighting is wholly inappropriate to the character of this historic & iconic Conservation Area with its multiple
theatres. Furthermore, checking the plans more thoroughly, it was noticed that the intention is to intrude
on the public space by stringing lighting across between the Ambassador & St Martin's Theatre. This will
interfere with the scape of the street & eyeline view - an unacceptable infringement of the public space.
This adds further to the objection that the intentioned festoon lighting is completely inappropriate for this
Conservation Area.

Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



